Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton

Parish Newsletter January 13th 2019

Parish Website; www.midletonparish.ie Email: midletonparishoffice@gmail.com



Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls whose anniversaries occur:

Fr. John M. Murphy, Eddie Duggan, Pat O'Connell, Tom & Mary Conroy, David Hayes, David (Carrots) Horgan, John Cashman, Sheila & Martin McCarthy,

May They Rest in Peace.

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community: Emma Louise Arundel, Rose Butler, Hannah Mary Conlon,

Who were recently Baptised.

Cloyne Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 2019

The above will take place from Friday, 31st May to Wednesday 5th June. Please forward names of names of sick and elderly wishing to travel to: Mary McCarthy @ 086-8103328, Sheila Stack 086-1723972 or any committee member before 31st January 2019.

Next Sunday, January 20th, being the third Sunday of the month, there will be Rosary & Prayers in Holy Rosary Church at 5.30pm, for children & teenagers plus anybody else who would like to partake in our celebration. Refreshments after nearby after.

Eucharistic Ministers

The new rota for Eucharistic Ministers is available for collection in The Sacristy.

| L | |
|---|--|
| | |